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24th September 
 

GCSE Media Studies 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of the GCSE Media Studies exam pupils are required to complete a creative project which is worth 

30% of their overall grade.  This year the project is to make 3 superhero posters.  For these posters pupils must 

take photos of themselves or others in a variety of costumes and poses.  These can then be used to create their 

final posters using Publisher, Word or Adobe Creative.  Each poster must reflect a different aspect of the film 

storyline so thought should be given to the characters and set up of each photo before the final shots are taken.  

A mobile phone will be fine for taking the pictures which can then be emailed to their pupil email account 

allowing them to use them in school. 

 

We will be working on our posters during the week beginning 14th October; it is essential that pupils have 

taken all photos before this date. 

 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Ms S O’Connor 
Subject leader Media Studies 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


